
 

 
 
 
 
 
Testimonial for Mick MingStones – Thrive in Life 
 

"I would like to extend a huge thank you to Mick MingStones from Thrive 
in Life for the support, guidance, and inspiration he has provided during 
his time working with us at Lemington Riverside Primary School. 

It has been a real pleasure to work alongside Mick in developing our 
Forest School provision. I felt we worked extremely well together – Mick 
brought a wealth of knowledge and experience, and I have learned so 
many new skills through our collaboration. From practical bushcraft 
techniques to clever ways of making the most of our limited resources, 
Mick’s input has been invaluable. 

I particularly appreciated the time we spent discussing ideas for games 
and activities, especially for the older children in school. His suggestions 
were engaging, inclusive and adaptable – and have given me lots of 
fresh ideas to take forward. Mick also has a brilliant understanding of 
how and where to source natural materials, which has helped us 
develop our outdoor spaces in a cost-effective and sustainable way. 

Thanks again, Mick, for all your support. I’ve thoroughly enjoyed working 
with you and I’m very much looking forward to collaborating again in the 
future. 

Jade Cunningham 
Forest Schools Leader 
Lemington Riverside Primary School" 

 


